COVID-19 WARNING

In view of the health situation in France related to the coronavirus, we invite you
to regularly visit Vicat’s website (www.vicat.fr) on which we will inform you of
any modifications or instructions concerning the holding of the VICAT General
Meeting scheduled for April 3, 2020.

In this context and notwithstanding the possibility of your presence at this event,
it is recommended that you send proxy and your voting powers within the
deadlines mentioned in the notice meeting and on the proxy.



